MONDAY 8th APRIL 2024

A meeting of the Haile and Wilton Parish Council was held on Monday 8th April 2024, in Haile Village Hall, Haile @ 7.30 pm.

PRESENT	Gordon Smith - Chairman
	Eva Watson-Graham
	Dave Riley
	Lesley Fowler – Clerk/Treasurer

MINUTES

Minutes of the previous meeting were agreed and signed.

PLANNING UPDATES

Check to see if we have received a planning application for an increase in wind turbine size at Beckermet Trading Estate.

HIGHWAYS ISSUES

Dave had spoken to Mike McVeigh and fed back that the ongoing problems at Scurgill were in our parish.  This is not so and Dave agreed to re-contact Mike to take the matter further.

INVOICES

A cheque for £257.10 was made payable to Gordon Smith for the blossom trees bought from Singletons which have been planted at the church.

GRASSCUTTING

Clive has agreed a price of £250 + VAT for the grass cutting round the trees on the verge at the church.

WEBSITE

No issues to report

BANK BALANCE

The bank balance at 31/3/24 was £7469.52

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

Dates of forthcoming meetings have been circulated via e-mail.

UPDATES/FEEDBACK

Someone has fly tipped garden waste/shrubs on the track from Grange Brow down to Moss Dalts, the clerk to report.

Concerns were raised about the number of new poles erected by Fibrus along the roadside.  Need to find out why the cables couldn’t be routed underground which would be more secure due to the amount of bad weather we have.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Monday 13th May 2024

There being no further business the meeting was closed.
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